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Nahanni National Park of Canada

P.O. Box 348

Fort Simpson, NT

X0E 0N0

July 19, 2005

Martin Haefele

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Box 938 5102-50th Ave

Yellowknife, NT

X1A 2N7

Re: EA0405-002 CZN Phase III - Request for Ruling

Dear Martin Haefele,

Parks Canada recommends the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board continue to give the Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society (CPAWS) status as a “party” and “intervener”.  CPAWS represents a large number of interested public and including them as a party is in part fulfilling the purposes of Part 5 of the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act 114 (c) “to ensure that the concerns of aboriginal people and the general public are taken into account in that process”.  CPAWS has participated and is currently participating in environmental assessments in a constructive way.  Furthermore, even if their information requests were not appropriate, the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board reviews all information requests from all parties before issuing them to the proponent.  Finally, having already granted them party status at the beginning of this environmental assessment we do not feel there are any differing circumstances that require removing that status now. 

Thank you.

Yours truly,
Original signed by Chuck Blyth

Chuck Blyth
Superintendent, Nahanni National Park of Canada
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